
  
 
 

 
 

7 July 2022 
 
 
His Excellency  
Mr. Jukka Siukosaari 
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 
Permanent Representative of Finland  
to the International Maritime Organization 
Embassy of Finland 
38 Chesham Place 
London 
SW1X 8HW 
 
 
Excellency, 
 
Subject: IMO Member State Audit Scheme (IMSAS) 
 Audit of the Republic of Finland, July 2024 
 
I have the honour to inform you of the scheduled audit of Finland under the IMO Member State Audit 
Scheme.   
 
You may wish to note that as of 1 January 2016, the audit of Member States is a treaty obligation for 
parties to the relevant IMO instruments.  Audits are carried out in line with the Framework and 
Procedures for the IMO Member State Audit Scheme (resolution A.1067(28)) and using the IMO 
Instruments Implementation (III) Code (resolution A.1070(28)) as the audit standard. 
 
Based on the overall audit schedule, the audit timetable for the year 2024 has been developed and 
the audit of Finland is tentatively scheduled for July 2024.  
 
In this regard, please find enclosed a letter addressed to Mr. Timo Harakka, Minister of Transport 
and Communications, for onward transmission to the Minister, notifying him of the audit of Finland 
under the IMO Member State Audit Scheme and requesting a formal acknowledgement of the audit 
and provision of necessary information. 
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration. 
 
 

 
Kitack Lim  
Secretary-General 
 
Enc. 


